From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Koch, Paul <Paul.Koch@admin.sc.gov>
Marcia S. Adams (Marcia.Adams@admin.sc.gov) <Marcia.Adams@admin.sc.gov>
Date:  12/7/2015 2:02:34 PM
Subject:  FW: Use of State House grounds
Attachments: Use of State House grounds.docx

Please review and we can discuss.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Donna Elder [mailto:DonnaElder@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 1:58 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: FW: Use of State House grounds

Hey,

The attached is the statutory component of the bill Senator Peeler plans on pre-filing Wednesday. It only addresses
by statute the mandatory minimums that he thinks should be in the regs, it still allows the Department to promulgate
the regulations and we are still drafting the changes we believe are necessary and would like to see changed on the
document draft you have previously sent to us. Of course we do not want to put too many specific requirements in
the statute, that is why we have regs.

There is also a penalty section to assist law enforcement in situations like we had this summer. This came about as a
result of the testimony we received during the grounds committee.

Let me know your thoughts, sorry it's so late, but we need to know something this afternoon if possible or in the
morning, | need to send it upstairs after that to meet the deadline.

Thanks
De
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